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ELEANOR r. BROWN
147» PEAK STREET

»CHKN»CTADY. NEW YORK IXSOI DOClD 80379

June 22, 1993

Ms. Judy Schmidt-Dean
1 Ferry St.
Schuylervillc, NT 12871

Reference; June 6 memo from Liaison Committee
Gbairs - Mufleon K1ver

Dear Judy:
You've requested » response to the Scientific end
Technical Committee's opinion, as summarized in
Sharon Rug&i's notes, thet new information about
a FOB source in the Bakers Falls area should be
incorporated into the total reassessment project.

I can't imagine on what grounds the EPA could
possibly ignore the recommendation of its Scien-
tific end Technical Committee on such a critical
matter. 1 certainly hope the Citizen Liaison
Groups will second the Committee's recommendation.

Sincerely,
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